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What’s Happening In October 

 
                        PAC meeting positions are still available:  
                           Secretary                               Fundraising Coordinator 
                             Emergency Preparedness   Parent Education Coordinator 
                            Historian       Safety Coordinator      Social Coordinator                  o                                                 
Social  
                                 If you are interested in an executive position please contact Hilary Drexel at 
hdrexel@shaw.ca or come to our next meeting on October 17th.  

                                       
                                       PARENT ORIENTATION 
                                   
                                      Thursday, October 11, 2012 

                               Centennial Secondary (theatre) 

                                570 Poirier Street, Coquitlam 

                                     Time: 6:30-9:00 p.m.  

                        Keynote Speaker :Jesse Miller 
 
Please register by Oct. 9 via phone (604-939-3690) or email  
(office@dpac43.org) leaving your name, telephone number & 
 choice of interactive workshop (elementary/middle/secondary). 

  Teri Towner/DPAC 

  Says save the date! 

                                             
                                                 WORLD TEACHER”S DAY 
 
                         On behalf of PAC, we acknowledge the crucial role 
                                     teachers play in building the future. 

 
Thank you to all the volunteers in the kitchen and at the concession who helped make 
September's hot lunch so successful! 
 
You will notice that the hot lunch form coming home this week as both October and November's 
orders on it. Please make note of the dates for both months. You will also see three popcorn days. 
Don't forget to order! 
 
Parents, please note that hot lunch volunteers are not able to give food to kids who have not 
placed orders. 
 
Please write your child's name, division and teacher on their hot lunch form so they get their food 
on hot lunch days. 
 
Thanks again for all your support! 
 
Hilary Drexel 
Hot Lunch Coordinator  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
      
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Mundy Families Says THANK YOU!  You all are amazing! 

 A Healthy thanks to -Teresa Battista & volunteers who organize our  

                                           Fruit & Veggie program at Mundy Road.                                    
 

    

A huge thanks to Michaella Kelly & her concession stand volunteers! 
  

Thanks to Nicole Schenato who organized the Entertainment Books!  

 

 

CHESS CLUB for Mundy Kids! Take advantage of this opportunity to learn chess. 
Tuesday’s at lunch from 12:10 to 12:35, in room 102,  

Thank you Mr.Thompson 

To the Hot Lunch team of volunteers ...Thank you!                                                    
Hot Lunch is always a HIT! 
 

 
                    On behalf of PAC, we thank  Mrs.Hein for distributing our PAC communication. 
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LOOK WHO HAD FUN… SPORTS DAY in SEPT! 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

                   

 
"Fall Cash for Clothes" 

  
Time to clean out your closets and fill up bags with old clothes, linens, 
handbags, belts, boots and shoes.  We will collect the bags in the girls 

change room (near the gym) until Friday, November 16th.  DDA 

will pay us $2 per bag for 75+ bags, and $3 per bag for 150+ bags.  It's 
a win/win:  your home gets de-cluttered, and it benefits our kids and 
our school!  Bags will be available at the school office after October 
2nd, or you can use a standard green or black large garbage bag.  It's 
just about the easiest fundraiser available...tell your family, friends and 
co-workers! 
 
 
 
 
                         If you have any questions,  
                please contact Kathy Anderson at 
                         kathy@anderson5.ca 

  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Announcements 
 

                                                                                          
 

 

   
 
 
 

  

 Please leave the front parking 
area for teachers only. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are respectfully requesting that parents remain 
outside in the undercover area until the dismissal and if 
you do need to come in after the bell you are very 
welcome to do so. 

Please keep dogs on a leash when you’re on the school grounds. 
 Owners must supervise their dogs closely. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

 Please mark your calendar ☺☺☺☺ 
 
Thursday, October 11th, Parent Education at Centennial High School 7pm 
 

Monday, October 15th,Popcorn day 
 
Wednesday, October 17th,Mundy PAC meeting at 7pm in the library 
 
Monday, October 29th, Hot Lunch 
 
Friday, November 16th, Last day to donate for clothing drive 
 
Wednesday, November 21st, Mundy PAC meeting at 7 pm in the library 
 
Monday, November 26th, Hot Lunch 


